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49 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection: Greater than Expectations   
The EIA reported an injection of 49 Bcf natural gas into storage for the week ended July 16. The result was 

bearish relative to analysts’ median expectations, 43 Bcf,  and historic averages, sending natural gas futures lower 
in morning trading. 

While the 49 Bcf build last week was not, according Bespoke Weather Forecasting, “as tight as 
we were modeling, it is not enough to alter the narrative,” reminding analysts  that weather-driven 
demand could soon drive gas prices higher.  

The injection for the July 16 week brought inventories to 2,678 Bcf, which is 537 Bcf less than last 
year at this time, and 190 Bcf less than the five-year average. 
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